Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

METROPOLITAN PLANNING ORGANIZATIONS
Pinellas County Metropolitan Planning Organization
Notice of Bid/Request for Proposals for Professional Planning Services

The Pinellas Planning Council (PPC) and Pinellas County Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) request that qualified consultants submit proposals for consideration in the competitive selection of professional planning services for the PPC, MPO and local government jurisdictions. Professional planning services are being sought for five planning sub-areas. Consultants may apply for multiple sub-areas. Sub-areas will be reviewed and evaluated independently of one another. The full RFP can be found at: http://www.pinellascounty.org/mpo/gpcrfp.htm. Completed proposals are due on February 3, 2016 at 4:30 p.m. Questions regarding the RFP must be submitted to Alicia Parinello (aparinello@pinellascounty.org) by 4:30 p.m. on January 14, 2016. Contact phone number: (727)464-8250.
